
CHAIRPERSON REPORT   2011 FALL ELECTION ASSEMBLY 
 
This is my last time to chair our NYN Assembly.  It has been most challenging for me.  
My tendency to procrastinate still lifts it head from time to time.  I am happy to turn over 
the gavel and responsibilities to our incoming Chairperson.  Although a little slow 
sometimes, but thanks to reminders from others I will finish imperfectly perfect! 

• I continue to write my article for N.H. 
• I have prepared the agenda for this Assembly with input from our Delegate and 

the AWSC. 
• I have printed out needed paperwork for everyone (AWSC and Assembly 

members. 
• I am working on gathering information boxes that were passed to me, with some 

updates. 
 I continue to build on the Chairperson’s notebook to be passed on. 

• I will be attending our Alateen Conference in October.   
• I will be meeting in November with all officer and coordinators for our final 

transition meeting with the new Panel  (52) 
 

Thank you for allowing me to grow in this position.  May we all continue to learn and 
grow in recovery together. 
 
LIS,  
Connie D. 
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